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Dear Council President Lightner: 

On behalf of the San Diego Coastal Chamber of Commerce, I offer our continued support the new 
One Paseo project as proposed by Kilroy Realty. 

The Chamber is most concerned about meeting the growing demands of our community and 
surrounding areas related to housing, jobs and retail options. The proposed project will improve 
our area's ability to attract and retain businesses with its many amenities and options. For 
example, many of our existing corporations seek out places to entertain and entice potential talent 
and clients in the Del Mar Heights area. One Paseo will be a shining example of our community's 
character and value. 

We are excited that the new One Paseo will not only bring residential, retail and business uses 
together, but it will have plenty of public spaces and civic areas for people to gather. Not only will 
the project benefit families and residents nearby, but it will serve as a destination place for business 
interaction. 

Our Board of Directors is excited about this project's potential to strengthen our local economy. We 
urge the San Diego City Council to support this important project 

Sincerely,. 
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Nancy Wad() 
President & CEO 
San Diego Coastal Chambers of Commerce 
Del Mar, Carmel Valley, Sorrento Valley, Rancho Santa Fe, 
Torrey Rills, Torrey Highlands and La Jolla 

11622 El Camino Real Suite #100 San Diego CA 92130 
www.sandiegocoastaichamber.com   

events@sandiegocoastalchamber.com   
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